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18 December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are writing to inform you of some changes at St Day and Carharrack School in the New Year. 

 

As you will be aware, Ms Perkovic is retiring at the end of this week after an incredible period of 

service at St Day and Carharrack. Ms Perkovic has been relentless in her commitment to the 

children and loyalty to the school community during the last twenty-nine years! I am sure you will 

join us all in sincerely thanking Ms Perkovic for her absolute dedication to so many families over 

the years and wishing her a very happy and enjoyable retirement.  

 

We can also inform you that after a rigorous interview process, Mr Paul Hayes has successfully 

been appointed as the Year 3 Class teacher. Mr Hayes will be working alongside Ms Vallance and 

joining us for three days a week - Wednesday to Friday. The children were involved in this process 

and we are all looking forward to Mr Hayes joining the team.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support this term - 

especially with the Christmas Fayre and two big school productions! Thank you for the many raffle 

donations from local businesses and parents and we appreciated all the help with costumes – bought 

and borrowed – the children looked amazing! All of our children performed brilliantly – from 

Reception to Year 6 – with many children showing great self-belief, determination and courage to 

face new challenges! A massive thank you to our dedicated staff team and governors for working 

relentlessly to make this all happen! We did it! 

 

Father Christmas seems to be on message with promoting a love of reading across our school and 

kindly left a present for every child! Please enjoy this with your child over the break.  

 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year - we look forward to seeing you all 

on Monday, January 6th 2020! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Susannah Storey 

Headteacher 

 


